
 

 

7 January 2020 

Dear Parents 

Year 6 SAT’s and Residential Information Meeting 

As a year group we are heading towards our SAT’s which are due to be held in May. In preparation for these we will 

be holding a parents information meeting on Tuesday 14 January 2020 at 9am.  It is very important that a parent or 

a representative attends this meeting as we will be providing valuable information to help your child in the run up to 

these tests. 

During the meeting we will discuss after school booster sessions, the time table for the week and the importance of 

support from both school and at home. We have always invested time and money into ensuring that all of our pupils 

achieve their potential and support from home is essential. Our pupils as in previous years will receive additional 

books and resources to support their preparation. You will be asked to sign an agreement, which will be available at 

this meeting. Children will receive their SAT’s preparation packs shortly.  

In addition to SATs, we will also be giving information regarding the Anglesey residential trip scheduled for this 

summer. The visit plays an important part in your child’s journey through our school as it helps prepare them for the 

transition to secondary school. This year the trip will be held from Wednesday 10 June 2020 to Friday 12 June 2020 

at a cost of approximately £182.00. Further information with regards to the residential will be available at the 

meeting on Tuesday 14 January 2020 at 9am.  

It is very important that you or a representative attends this meeting therefore we would ask if you can confirm your 

attendance via the survey and forms section of your school spider account. If you require your login details or any 

further assistance please contact the school office.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Parry 

Assistant Headteacher 


